
April 26, 2017

Dear Madam,

With reference to your letter of February 9, 2017, ZUS would like to inform you that till now we 
have not received your non-resident questionnaire.

In the attachment, we are again sending you to fill out and to return to ZUS the questionnaire for a 
non-resident that involves your tax identification number in your country of residence. We note 
that there is no obligation to provide any official authentication of the questionnaire for a 
nonresident.

If you have any doubts, please contact the central telephone service at + 48 22 560 16 00, a number 
dedicated to serve contacts with cell phones and national and international land lines.

Sincerely,

Translation by Dr Lawrence Schofer




